GRADE 8 GIRLS VOLLEYBALL

FALL 2025

Dear parents,

| am looking forward to coaching the Grade 8 girls volleyball team in September and welcoming
your daughter to play as a QJS Riverhawk!

Our practice times are undetermined at this point but will probably involve two afternoon
practices each week and some lunch hour practices. | have tentatively booked our team in
jamborees and tournaments on Fridays and Saturdays throughout the fall.

Athletes will need gym attire including non-marking footwear with good ankle support and a
water bottle. Athletes may choose to wear knee pads but they-are not required.

The success of our season will depend on support from parents. If you are willing to be a
volunteer driver please go to the school district website at www.sd28.bc.ca and find Quesnel
Junior School (QJS) on the school directory. Under the Athletics top tab you will find a
Volunteer Information page that outlines the requirements for volunteer drivers. If you can
complete these required steps in June we will not be scrambling to get this done in September.

| will be hosting a parent information night in early September to outline more specific details
about the season. In the meantime, if you have any questions about the upcoming season
please do not hesitate to email me at ScottTrueman@sd28.bc.ca | will check my school email
periodically over the summer months. '

Sincerely,

Scott Trueman



